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Program Update 

 
What’s been happening at OSHClub 
We would like to welcome all the boys  to term 1, both our regulars and our new kindergarten 
children :) 
We have many new enrolments joining us this term and we would like to remind the parents to  
contact us by phone or email anytime if they have any questions. 
We have many fun and educational activities planned,  and have been incorporating the boys  
interests from last term and expanding on them.  
We had a very busy and fun Holiday Program and the children got engaged in many different 
activities, from art and craft, to sport and games, as we can see from the pictures included.   
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Booking Reminders 
Thank you to all of our families who are remembering to book in regularly.  This helps us  
maintain safe staff to child ratios and ensure we have plenty of food prepared for our hungry  
boys. We do understand that last minute events arise and for this reason we do accept drop ins; 
However if you know  that you’ll be needing one off care, please endeavour to book online the  
day prior to your child attending the service. You have until midnight to book your child in for 
the following day. Should you need to make a late booking (attend on the day of), please SMS/ 
phone the coordinator on 0428 131 700. If we are at ratio capacity, we may need to inform you  
that we are unable to accept your child for the afternoon. Should you have any issues regarding 
your online account; please contact our Account Manager, Maria at maria@oshclub.com.au or 
directly on (02) 8355 5300 as she will be able to assist with any payment, account and/or  
booking issues. 
 
Late Collection of Children 
At OSHClub Newington our afternoon sessions conclude at 6:00pm; children collected after this 
closing time will be charged $2 per child per minute that you are late. If you are held up, please 
contact the program on 0428 131 700 as a courtesy to inform staff. 
 
Pokémon trading 
Although we understand that Pokémon is a great interest with a lot of the boys, we have  
decided to ban Pokémon trading of any cards here at OSHClub.  Trading with the cards has  
in the past, led to  some of our boys getting upset.  As a result, we feel this is for the best.   
Please contact me if you’d like to ask any questions or discuss this further. 

Next Week’s Activities 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Featured 

Activity BSC 
Uno Intercept Gate Soccer Origami 

Crimbert 
Competition 

Four Square 
Switch 

 
Featured 

Activity ASC 
44 Home 

Friendship  
bracelets 

Rugby 
Sensory 

Relaxation 
Glitter Jars 

Dodgeball 

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428131700 

Coordinator: Joanne Murphy 

Assistants: Jordan Barham, Rebecca Leontios 

OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an 

account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via 

your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the 

program. 

 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/

